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Tēnā koe  

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Conservation 

(DOC), received on 18 January 2023 in which you asked: 

 

“Can DOC please provide any documents/briefings/task assignments/updates about 
the efficacy of MAUI63’s technology – any assessments, basically, by DOC scientists 
and others, about whether MAUI63’s technology actually works and how useful the 
data is. 

The time period of my request is from the date of the above press statement, June 9, 
2021, to today’s date”. 

 

On 25 January 2023 you clarified your request to ‘others’ being DOC staff who are not 

scientists. 

 

Your questions and our responses are listed below: 

 

1. can DOC please provide any documents/briefings/task assignments/updates about 

the efficacy of MAUI63’s technology – any assessments, basically, by DOC scientists 

and others [other DOC staff], about whether MAUI63’s technology actually works and 

how useful the data is.  

 

DOC remains interested in the potential utility of the Māui63 drone and associated software 

as a means, amongst other tools, to improve our understanding of marine mammals. 

 

DOC established a contract with Māui63 to enable work to further develop the potential for 

their artificial intelligence (AI) software. In supporting this work, the intention was to develop 

the AI capability in conjunction with the dolphin photo ID work undertaken annually in 

collaboration with the University of Auckland. The final report relating to this project is 

publicly available on the DOC website:  

https://www.doc.govt.nz/globalassets/documents/conservation/native-animals/marine-
mammals/maui-hectors-dolphins/maui63-photo-id-ai-final-report.pdf 

 






